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Comments: Dear USDA

 

My family owns a vacation home on the North side of Mt Hood. It should not be there, because that side of the

mountain should be reserved for wilderness, forest resource, day use recreation and camping only. But since it is

there, I am all the more aware of the negative impacts of human activities on the mountain. I do not support

further development of ski or recreation areas, parking or lodging on that side of the mountain. I do support the

CleanSweep land swap that has been in the works for several decades. The under-valuation of the Government

Campproperty is not realistic, given its potential for development, while the over-valuation of the property owned

by Mt Hood Meadows, above Highway 35, is only because there is an assumption that development there would

eventually be allowed. Which we are pledged to prevent.

 

Please consider this as my support for you to renegotiate the deal.


